
 

Our ref: LD/KHi/KB/Year 10 
 
16th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
I am writing to inform you about some changes that will be happening for Year 10 pupils over 
the coming weeks and to draw your attention to the importance of the assessments to be 
completed before the end of term. 
 
Changes to teaching groups in both core and option subjects will take place, which may affect 
you child.  The changes are being made to target teaching and to help your child achieve their 
potential. Pupil’s effort will also be taken into account. 
 
Assessments covering taught content in Science will be completed before the end of term.  
Pupil’s achievement in these assessments, as well as data from previous assessments will be 
used to inform the final decisions about which pathway your child will follow in Science.  I will 
write to you to confirm whether your child will study Triple or Combined Science, following 
these assessments. 
 
I would urge you to support your child’s revision for forthcoming end of term assessments. 
Visit https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/revision-resources/ to find ways to help your child 
revise. 
 
If your child has to isolate, please ensure that they log in to TEAMS and complete all work that 
is set. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 


